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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back! We hope you and your family had a restful and enjoyable summer holiday. 

As we begin this new academic year (children return to school on Wednesday 4th September), 

we are excited to welcome your children back to school and look forward to a year filled with 

learning, growth, and achievement. 

As we settle back into the school routine, we would like to remind everyone of our school 

uniform policy. We believe that wearing the correct uniform helps to create a sense of pride 

and belonging within our school community. Please ensure that your child comes to school in 

the full and proper uniform each day. This includes: 

1. Uniform: All students are expected to wear the full school uniform. Please check that 

your child’s uniform fits well and is in good condition, ready for the new term. 

Children are expected to wear their PE kit on PE days but must wear their school 
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2. Jewellery: For safety reasons, only small stud earrings are permitted. Other types of 

jewellery should not be worn during school hours. 

3. Nail Varnish: We kindly ask that students do not wear nail varnish to school. If your 

child returns to school with nail varnish, we will ask them to remove it. 

We appreciate your support in maintaining these standards, which help to create a focused 

and respectful learning environment for all students. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification on the uniform policy, please don’t 

hesitate to contact us. We are here to support you and your child in making this a successful 

and enjoyable school year. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and commitment to our school community. We are 

thrilled to have your children back with us and look forward to a wonderful year ahead! 

Best wishes 

Rebecca Scully 
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